
 

 

SALT LAKE CITY 

POLICE CIVILIAN REVIEW BOARD 

October 24, 2017 
 

Minutes for the Salt Lake City Police Civilian Review Board (PCRB) meeting held Tuesday, 

October 24, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. in Suite 150, Plaza 349, 349 South 200 East, Salt Lake City, Utah. 

 

Board Members in attendance: Brandon Myers, Gregory Bambo, Kevin Parke, Rebekah Myers, 

Sandra Walsh and Tyson Carbaugh-Mason.    

 

Board Members absent: Catalina Cardona, Dennis Busch, Jennifer Sika and Teresa Garrett. 

 

Also in attendance: 

 

 Rick Rasmussen   PCRB Administrator 

 Amy Pufahl   PCRB Administrative Assistant 

 Captain Purvis   SLCPD 

 Boyd Ferguson  SLC Attorney’s Office 

 Barry Walsh   Member of the Public 

 Nigel Swaby   Member of the Public 

 Jessica Andrew  Member of the Public 

 Erinn Summers  Mayor’s Office 

      

I. Convene meeting 

Gregory Bambo presided over and conducted the meeting, which convened at 5:00 p.m.   

 

II. Welcome & Introduction of Guests 
 Gregory welcomed everyone.  Nigel and Jessica introduced themselves.   

 

III. Boards & Commissions Diversity Survey – Mayor’s Office Staff 

Erinn explained the purpose and importance of the Board members completing the 

Boards & Commissions Diversity Survey that had been previously e-mailed to them. 

 

IV. Open Meeting Law Training – Boyd Ferguson, SLC Attorney’s Office 

Boyd explained the City’s statutory obligation to train Boards and Commissions on Open 

Meeting Laws.  He then went over a training handout which outlined the Utah State Code 

governing open meetings. 

 

V.      Public Comment 
There was no public comment but Sandy took this opportunity to ask Cpt. Purvis 

questions related to Operation Rio Grande and the effects it has had on her neighborhood.  

Cpt. Purvis said resources and efforts have been moved as needed.  There is continuing 

intelligence and reassignment of officers as other areas are impacted.  He said that while 

being homeless is not a crime, camping is not allowed in public so citizens should feel 

free to call police if they have any related issues.   

    

VI. Approval of the Minutes  



 

 

Motion to approve the minutes of the July 27, 2017 Quarterly Board Meeting was made 

by Tyson Carbaugh-Mason, seconded by Rebekah Myers.  Motion carries; all members 

present voted aye.  

 

VII. Review and approve Quarterly Report for July 1 – September 30, 2017 
Motion made to approve report by Tyson Carbaugh-Mason, seconded by Rebekah Myers.  

Motion carried; all members presented voted aye. 

 

Rick asked if anyone had any desire to change how media inquiries are currently handled 

by the PCRB.  The Board members agreed to continue as is which is to forward any and 

all inquiries to Rick to address. 

 

VIII. Adjourn 
Motion to adjourn made by Tyson Carbaugh-Mason, seconded by Rebekah Myers.  

Motion carried; all members present voted aye.  Meeting adjourned at 5:32 p.m. 

 

(A recording of this meeting will be available for one year.) 

 
Approved by Board on 02-24-18. 


